





We welcome the steady strengthening of the safeguards system in recent years. Continued outreach
will be necessary to promote the adoption of Additional Protocols to the IAEA Comprehensive

Safeguards Agreements.

and the IAEA Ministerial Conference have highlighted the need to secure all nuclear materials used for
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